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THE WONDERLAND OF LIGHTS™  
COMES TO DUTCHESS COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

IN RHINEBECK FOR THE FIRST TIME EVER 

RHINEBECK, NY (Tuesday, July 20, 2021) -- The Wonderland of Lights™ is excited to announce, for the first 
time ever, this family-friendly holiday drive-thru experience is coming to the Dutchess County Fairgrounds, 
6636 U.S. 9, Rhinebeck, NY 12572.   The Wonderland of Lights has been a part of thousands of families’ 
holiday tradition across the country for over two decades.  Now Rhinebeck and surrounding communities will 
have a chance to start a new tradition November 25 through December 26, 2021! 
 

Residents will enjoy a plethora of festive pageantry as they journey through more 
than a mile of spectacular lights and holiday wonder. From tunnel displays to 
towering structures and whimsical designs, The Wonderland of Lights will create a 
memorable experience for the entire family.  

Andrew K. Imperati, CEO/Fair Manager at the Dutchess County Fairgrounds 
commented, “We are thrilled to be hosting The Wonderland of Lights this coming 
Holiday Season. It will be another family friendly attraction added to our event 
schedule here at the Dutchess County Fairgrounds.” 

In recognition of the Rhinebeck debut, The Wonderland of Lights will offer a Christmas in July special of 40% 
off the regular ticket price of $25 July 25 – July 31, only.  Visit www.thewonderlandoflights.com for details or to 
purchase tickets. 

Introductory Video:  https://www.dropbox.com/s/vtwpc15ugz82d8b/twol_ny_video.mp4?dl=0  

Questions or need more information?  Please email info@thewonderlandoflights.com.  
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